
Minutes: Levin Golf Club Players Committee Meeting – originally scheduled for 

Tuesday 21st April 2020*, postponed to Thursday 23rd April 2020 

By Conference Call, 4:00pm 

 

Present:  Tony Newling (chair), Russ Baldwin, Dave Giddens, Helen Latham, Nan Sterne 

Apologies:  Ivan Franklin, Peter Holmes, Ann Davies.  Since we held the meeting by Skype 

conference call, some were unable to connect. 

Tony welcomed everyone present and opened the meeting.  

Minutes from previous meeting were read and confirmed. 

Moved Russ, Seconded Nan 

Matters Arising 

• Tony checked with John Dunlop whether a full financial statement had been received 

for Left Hander’s Tournament.  Takings were recorded.  The player’s committee have 

not received a financial report. 

• Challenge Cup – Marton is hosting the cup this year.  A meeting is pending to 

confirm arrangements.  Dave will continue to follow up. 

Covid-19 Restrictions 

A general discussion was held around activities likely to be allowed at different alert levels. 

Key decisions: 

• For equity, no club tournaments will be held until all members who wish to play are 

legally entitled to play.  This is thought to be at alert level 1 only, since all higher alert 

levels require people with higher risk to stay home (this includes elderly members and 

those with underlying medical conditions).  Therefore, no tournaments can be held 

at alert levels 3 or 2. 

• The Queen’s Birthday Tournament for 2020 is cancelled.  The office is asked to mail 

all clubs alerting them of the cancellation and asking them to support the tournament 

in 2021. 

• The Lifetime Monthly Medal will resume a suitable time after level 1 is declared.  All 

scheduled rounds that cannot be played will be cancelled.  The Player’s Committee 

will advise the revised structure when play is possible. 

• All club tournaments in the program book are postponed and will be rescheduled or 

cancelled by future Player’s committee meetings when the situation is clear. 

• The committee asked ManWang to postpone the Horowhenua Open (scheduled for 

May 24) to a date later in the year, allowing at least 2 months notice for organization. 

Club Member Welfare 

Members are encouraged to check in with each other.  Tony will check in with Men’s early 

and late starter convenors. 

General Business 



• There remains a large 9 hole tournament scheduled for November, which we hope can go 

ahead. 

• The Holden Scramble scheduled for November 7 is still planned and Dave is liaising on 

sponsorshop. 

• The committee hopes to schedule a welcome back from lockdown club day, with all 

groups involved.  We will work on this when it is clearer when we can descend to level 1 

alert. 

 

Next Meeting to be scheduled. 

Meeting closed at 4.55pm 

 

 


